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Recently the Marine Stewardship Council (MSC) has come under attack from the Raincoast
Conservation Foundation which questioned the process and methodology of the MSC
certification process (still ongoing) involving the Fraser River sockeye salmon fishery in British
Columbia. In an article on The Huffington Post Chris Ninnes , Deputy CEO, Marine
Stewardship Council, defends the process by which the MSC is reviewing Fraser River sockeye
with a view to ecocertification. Ninnes contends that the process is open and transparent and
the methodology is an independent, third-party assessment against MSC's three core principles
covering: health of the stock; impact on the ecosystem; and the management of the fishery.
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